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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AD HOC COMMITTEE ON REDISTRICTING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that in accordance with the applicable provisions of law, a public 

hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving public comment on proposed County Legislature 

redistricting maps, which shall be used for the general election to be held in 2022 and will take 

effect on January 1, 2023. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that said public hearing is to be held on Monday, 

December 27, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. before the Ad Hoc Committee on Redistricting via Zoom 

Videoconferencing at https://broome.zoom.us/j/89697503028. Meeting ID: 896 9750 3028, One 

tap mobile: 1-646-558-8656 US (New York), and 

 

 TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that written public comment may also be submitted by 

email to LegClerk@BroomeCounty.US or by mail to the Clerk of the County Legislature, P.O. 

Box 1766, Binghamton, NY 13902. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all Ad Hoc Committee documents and copies of 

all proposed County Legislative district maps are available online at 

www.gobroomecounty.com/legis/ad-hoc-and-special-committee-documents.  

 

 

Dated: December 17, 2021 

Aaron M. Martin, Clerk 

Broome County Legislature 

https://broome.zoom.us/j/89697503028
mailto:LegClerk@BroomeCounty.US
http://www.gobroomecounty.com/legis/ad-hoc-and-special-committee-documents

